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14 December 2017

We can't quite believe that we're now in the final few days of term!

Thank you so much to everyone for supporting us in our recent Christmas events
- we trust that everyone is now well and truly in the Christmas spirit!

It was lovely to see so many people at our Christmas Fayre and we hope
that you liked the children's gifts. We thought they were wonderfull We're
delighted to be able to inform you that, thanks to your support, we raised a

fantastic
L+ for the benefit of all of our children. We are quite

overwhelmed W|’rh such an incredible total, which reflects the success of the
afternoon and the wonderful support of our families. Thank you all.

The Christmas disco was also a very busy, fun evening for the children and £316
was raised through all the different activities at the disco. Thank you all so
much! T

And finally, well done to all of the children and staff in Classes 3 and 4 who have
produced such fantastic concerts for us to enjoy - their performances of ‘Can't
you Sleep Little Bear.. It's Christmas!' have been brilliant and brought tears and
laughter to everyone who watched them. (Please look out for our visitors'
comments about the concerts in the forthcoming Coalway Kids Newsletter).

End of term reminders...

@ SavecheChidron
Christmas Jumper Day! :Uu}jfpléa%ir

The children may wear their Christmas tops or jumpers on Christmas Party day
tomorrow as Friday 15™ December is national Christmas Jumper Day, whereby
money is raised for 'Save the Children’. If you wish to donate, a donation of 50p

would be gratefully received.
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Christmas Party ==

The children's Christmas parties are taking place on Friday, 15™ December.
School Fund will be providing food and prizes to be bought for each class party.
Children may wear their Christmas jumpers.

End of Term Service £
All parents are welcome to attend our end of term service on Tuesday 19™
December at 1.00 p.m. - this will not require a ticket. The children will be
telling the Christmas story through readings and carols.

School will finish for the Christmas holiday after the Service at 2.00 p.m.
or parents may take their children home immediately after the Service.

Class Chocolate Hampers

A reminder that every class has made their own chocolate/sweet hamper. The
tickets will be drawn on Tuesday morning so please hurry if you would like your
child to have a go - tickets are available from the School Office at a cost of £1
for 5 tickets. Good Luck everyone!

School Calendars will continue to be available into the New Year - please ask at
the School Office if interested. All children in school have contributed a
picture of themselves to their own year group calendar, which make ideal
presents and good reminders of class mates’ birthdays! Price £2.00.

Wake and Shake will start again on Wednesday 3™ January and new groups of
Year 2 children will start their clubs on Tuesday 9™ January.

A new dinner menu starts on the first day back - we shall send this home as
soon as we receive it in school.

And finally.. may we take this opportunity to thank all our families for their
support this year and to wish everyone a very Happy Christmas and New
Year!

We return to school on Wednesday 3™ January.




